Newsletter



June 2020

@oasisashburtonparkhub



Coronavirus Edition

Welcome to the first edition of the Oasis Ashburton Park Hub's first ever Newsletter. Oasis Ashburton Park Hub is set up between the four Oasis schools in the South Norwood area—Oasis Academy Shirley Park Primary, Oasis Academy Shirley Park Secondary, Oasis Academy Ryelands and Oasis Academy Arena. Our purpose is to organise activities and help the local community. This Newsletter explains the projects that are currently under way. There are more items in the pipeline, when the country is allowed further freedom.



Food Cycle at Oasis Ryelands

Following on from our highly successful Community Meal on Friday evenings, the on-set of Lockdown has led to us delivering food parcels to around 65 homes in need each week. This has included referrals from the Oasis academies where the academy's careful monitoring of pupils has discovered a need for their students and their families. Please contact your academy if you are struggling and in need of a food parcel.

If you have any food to donate, or can spare some time to be a driver on a Friday evening, you can find us on:

www.foodcycle.org.uk

Friendship Line

The Oasis UK National Office is offering a friendship line. Trained volunteers are available for a caring chat, they will carry out follow up calls, and, if appropriate, refer you to local agencies.



Isolation Inspiration

Supporting online provision for young people stuck at home, in partnership with Reaching Higher. This programme is aimed at Teenagers.

